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REF GEH/1920/453 
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Mr Alwakeel 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request. 
 
Please see the response to your query below 
 
George Eliot Hospital NHS Trust do not offer an eating disorder service. 
 
1. What is the Trust’s target waiting time for adults who are urgently referred to eating 
disorder services to start treatment? 
 
2. What is the Trust’s target waiting time for adults who are routinely (i.e. non-urgently) 
referred to eating disorder services to start treatment? 
 
3. How many adults were urgently referred to the Trust’s eating disorder services in 
2018/19? 
 
4. How many adults were routinely (i.e. non-urgently) referred to the Trust’s eating disorder 
services in 2018/19? 
 
5. What was the average waiting time to start treatment for adults urgently referred to the 
Trust's eating disorder services in 2018/19? 
 
6. What was the average waiting time to start treatment for adults routinely (i.e. non-urgently) 
referred to the Trust's eating disorder services in 2018/19? 
 
7. How many adults urgently referred to the Trust’s eating disorder services are currently 
waiting to start treatment? 
 
8. How many adults routinely (i.e. non-urgently) referred to the Trust’s eating disorder 
services are currently waiting to start treatment? 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
request a review of our response please write to: 

Caldicott Guardian (Medical Director) 
George Eliot Hospital NHS Trust 
College Street  
Nuneaton 
CV10 7DJ 
 

mailto:xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx.xx


 
 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision  
unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the George Eliot Hospital 
NHS Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
The Trust always seeks feedback on how it handles requests made under the Freedom of 
Information Act.  If you wish to provide feedback please e-mail 
freedom.ofinformation@geh.nhs.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
FOI Team 
 
George Eliot Hospital NHS Trust 
College Street | Nuneaton | Warwickshire | CV10 7DJ 
www.geh.nhs.uk 
   
“Our vision is to EXCEL at patient care” 
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